

PFDAA NEWSLETTER

3rd Quarter 2009

2010 PFDAA Festival - Regina, Canada

In July, surveys were sent out to member groups to solicit their interest in attending the 2010 PFDAA Festival being held in Regina, Canada. Many thanks to the groups who were able to respond before summer vacation. So far, ten groups from the United States and Canada have shown support for the event. Realizing that many groups are inactive during the summer months, the deadline for responses has been *extended until October 31*st. Copies of the surveys will be sent out again shortly. Preliminary details of the event can be found on our <u>website</u>. Additional details, including the survey form, will be available from the host city website shortly: http://www.pfdaa2010.com/

The PFDAA Congratulates "Dolina Polish Folk Dancers of Minnesota" on their 60th Anniversary. The Dolina Dancers will be hosting a 60th Anniversary Concert at:

St. Anthony High School 3303 – 33rd Ave NE St. Anthony, MN 55418 7:00 pm Saturday, November 7, 2009 Tickets available at the door, at www.dolina.org or by calling: 1-612-202-1861

Adults - \$15, Students - \$12, under 12 - \$10

Two Friends Publishing: Janina Dobkowski and Maria Bielski life time members of the Polish American Folk Dance Company NY have published a book and CD set "**Two Friends They Went A 'Dancing**". It's a book with musical score and movement instructions for some popular Polish children's singing games and dances. They have written this book to make Polish children's dance accessible in the world and music community. Please contact Janina or Maria at twofriends@optonline.net or www.polishkidsdance.com for more information or to purchase a copy.

Zakopane Polish Folk Dance Ensemble - is looking for new and used costumes that anyone may be selling. Please contact Tommy Lisiecki- zakopanedancers@yahoo.com

The Janosik Polish Dance Ensemble – is seeking NEW OR GENTLY USED KIERPCE for men and women. Please contact Ann Louise at 215-295-9330 if you have some for sale or know of any contacts that may.

New and Used Costumes for Sale:

If you have costumes you want to sell or are looking for a set of costumes let the PFDAA know and we can run your request in our quarterly Newsletter.

PFDAA Yearly Membership Fees for 2009 are due, if you haven't already please send a cheque for \$35.00 USD to:

